
PROVIDENCE INVESTS IN OREGON’S HEALTH

OREGON ANNUAL COMMUNITY INVESTMENT2021 OREGON COMMUNITY BENEFIT SPENDING

2021 TOTAL 
$573.2M

Subsidized health services
$9.8M

Community health services
$39M

Education and research  
$43.7M

Free and low-cost care  
$65M

Shortfalls in Medicaid 
$165.8M

Shortfalls in Medicare
$249.6M

Providence.org/oregoncares
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2021 COMMUNITY BENEFIT SNAPSHOT

Providence Hood River Memorial Hospital  
and communities

*Community benefit giving and reporting is based on Oregon Health Authority instructions for 2021.

GIVING TO OUR COMMUNITIES IN 2021*

Community 
 benefit TOTAL

Free and  
low-cost care

Shortfalls in 
Medicare

Shortfalls in 
Medicaid

Community 
health services

Education and 
research

Subsidized  
health services

Providence Hood River 
Memorial Hospital

$22,199,271 $3,817,347 $13,359,335 $1,584,682 $2,087,998 $988,221 $361,688

All other Providence 
hospitals in Oregon

$551,064,202 $61,273,554 $236,241,308 $164,259,277 $37,095,089 $42,747,452 $9,447,522

TOTAL $573,263,473 $65,090,901 $249,600,643 $165,843,959 $39,183,088 $43,735,673 $9,809,210

In 2021, Providence Oregon continued its tradition of compassion and dedication to our communities, with 
Providence Hood River Memorial Hospital investing more than $22.1 million to improve community health. These 
targeted investments included $2 million in community health services and $3.8 million in free and low-cost care. 

SUPPORTING THE HEALTH OF 
VULNERABLE PEOPLE
The Providence Hood River Family Medicine 
Residency program trains physicians to provide 
care in rural areas while also serving as a health 
resource for vulnerable people. Partnering with 
One Community Health, Providence resident 
doctors helped staff services that included 
COVID testing and vaccinations, and a warming 
shelter for houseless populations. They also 
offered care at the Hood River School-Based 
Health Center.  

COLLABORATING TO ADDRESS 
HOUSELESSNESS
In 2021, a $34,000 Providence community 
benefit grant helped the Mid-Columbia 
Community Action Council convene the Mid-
Columbia Houseless Collaborative with the 
goal of preventing and ending houselessness 
in the Gorge. The funding was instrumental 
in launching the collaborative and helping the 
group advocate for additional Oregon State 
Legislature funding to support the strategic plan 
for housing solutions.

HELPING HOMEBOUND SENIORS GET 
WARM MEALS
Providence supported the Hood River Valley 
Adult Center by providing funds to renovate 
their kitchen for the Meals on Wheels program. 
As the COVID-19 pandemic continued to impact 
the community in 2021, the HRVAC and Meals 
on Wheels offered much-needed support to 
people confined to their homes, serving warm, 
nutritious meals to more than 450 seniors and 
individuals throughout the area.


